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Notice for the B.Tech. (IT) Final Year Students 

Some of the final year B.Tech. (IT, Section-A) students of Batch 2016-2020 had not presented or 

had been advised to again present their Mid-Term Major Project Progress. These students are 

directed to present their work on 17th March 2020 during 11.30-12.30pm. Students from Group 

No. 1-7 will present their work at the Web Development Lab, Students from Group No. 8-14 will 

present their work at the High Performance Computing Lab, whereas Students from Group No. 

15-20 will present their work at the Operating System Lab. Student’s progress will be evaluated 

as per the rubrics guidelines and their daily dairy with mid-term reports. Students are advised to 

consult their respective supervisor(s) for effective execution and demonstration of projects.  
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